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POLICE NUMBERS 

737. Mr P.D. OMODEI to the Minister for Police and Emergency Services: 
I ask a supplementary question.  Is it not true that there is a massive shortage of police officers and that that 
information came directly from the police union; will the minister admit that? 

Mr J.C. KOBELKE replied: 
The answer is no.  
 


